E”(575/2008) Cuke Evans - RE: Brookside Gommunications Tower

Hi Mr. Force

Please forward my comment to your staff. | want the tower as far away from my three property lines as
possible. My assessment numbers are 407170009, 407170008, and 407170030 where | own a home at
10510 Hannon Road. | feel that the tower would take away from the natural beauty of the area. | also do
not like the idea of having any microwaves near my home.

As you know my family has owned property in Cherry Valley since 1952. We were one of the many large

Cherry Orchards where folks from Los Angeles would come and pick their own cherries from our orchard.

| am now remodeling my late mother's hours across the street and plan to build four homes on Hannon
Road.

I have also contacted Laurene Heredia, Joyce Cravens and others who do not care to have this placed
near Hannon Rd in Cherry Valley.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration!

Jacquelyn Ford-Wingler

Administrative Services, Facilities Use

(909) 389-3217, jford @craftonhills.edu

From: Force, James [mailto:JRForce @rc-facilities.org]
Sent: Thursday, April 03, 2008 8:20 AM

To: Ford-Wingler, Jackie

Subject: Brookside Communications Tower

Please forward your comments and concerns to me.

Jim Force

Supervising Real Property Agent
951-955-4822



